
James T. Rodier, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

1465 Woodbury Ave., No. 303
Portsmouth, NH 03801-5918

603-559-9987
jrodier@mbtu-co2.com

September 28, 2012~

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

DM 11-075

PNE Energy Supply LLC
Initial Registration to Become a Competitive Electric Power Supplier

Dear Ms. Howland:

On August 7, 2012, PNE requested an extension of its approval of its registration as a
CEPS to Unitil’ s franchise territory. In this connection, PNE enclosed a Certification from
Unitil that PNE had successfully completed EDT testing.

PNE is concerned that approximately 7 weeks have already transpired to process this
perfunctory, ministerial filing.

Please let us know if there is anything that we can do to move this matter forward.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Is! James T. Rodier


